
 
   
 
To: COMO Curtis Han, Jim Losi, COS, D11 Board & Staff:  Captain Baldueza, CDR 

Jones, OTO Perez 
  
 
From:  Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date:  22 August 2023  
Re:  ASC-SF Activity for July/August 
 
 
 
Activity for ASC-SF in July/Aug 2023 
 

• Due to injury the ASC did not attend SLT meetings last month or the Monday Briefs.  
  

We have 2 Auxiliarists qualified to stand watch at the Sector Entry Gate. One is waiting 
for the ALAC. 

 
• Sector Galley is still looking for CA1 support. 

 
• Summer activities at Sector continue to keep both Auxiliarists and Active Duty busy.  

Surface vessels are in support of swim events, PATON verifications and public outreach 
events.  Many Flotilla’s and Divisions are in support of Sector throughout our entire 
District with participation at all of the Stations. Stations have assisted Auxiliary training of 
coxswain’s and crew. We thank the Active Duty wholeheartedly for that endeavor. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
510-847-4792 cell 
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